
 
                   
                                                                                                                                
  

                                                                                     
 
 
 
  
 

 

 Mass Intentions 
This Week 

Sat 15th 
6pm 

Pro Populo (for the 
people of the parish) 

Sat 15th 
7.30pm 

1st Av. Esther Sweeney 

Sun 16th  
10.30am 

MM Con Costello 

Sun 16th 
11.30am 

Av. Mary & Paddy 
Boyle 

Sat 22nd 
6pm 

Pro Populo (for the 
people of the parish) 

Sat 22nd 
7.30pm 

Av. Michael Murphy; 
Av. John & Josephine 
Dowd, Mary & Rose 
Dowd; Av. Paddy, 
Sheila & Peter Lynch; 
Av. Patrick & Catherine 
Kelly, Av. Geraldine 
Kelly 
 

Sun 23rd 
10.30am 

Av. John & Mary 
Cunningham 

Sun 23rd 
11.30am 

MM Des Kenny; 
Av. David Tiernan;  
Av. Robert & Sheila 
Gaffney 

Recently 
Deceased 

Seán Byrne 
Mary Reynolds 
Geraldine Sarsfield 
Des Kenny 
 

   

 
 
 
 
 

The Sixth Week in Ordinary Time (Year C) 
 
 

 

 

 

 

The Sacraments of the Anointing of the Sick & Confessions: will be 
celebrated after the 7.30pm Mass on Saturday February 15th in St. 
Brigid’s Church. 
 

Parish Collections: Last weekend – Parish €1,350. Dues €485. 
Sincere thanks for your ongoing support. 
 

New Parish Pastoral Council (PPC): met for the first time on January 
29th. Janet & Sharon from the diocesan team introduced the year-
long training programme for the new Council, as well as the 
importance of the synodal approach in the Church. Fr. Damien 
asked the Council to initially help ponder (a) what the parish can do 
better in a Status Red weather warning, (b) how weekday 
celebrations in the absence of a priest could be done, (c) an 
upcoming parish synodal gathering. Any issues for the PPC can be 
forwarded to Fr. Damien.  
 

Commissioning of New Extraordinary Ministers of Holy 
Communion (EMHCs): next Sunday (23rd) at 11.30am Mass, two 
new ministers of Holy Communion will be commissioned. Thanks to 
Amanda & Edel for coming forward for this important ministry. If 
anyone would like to join the team of EMHCs or the Ministry of the 
Word as a reader, please contact Fr. Damien. 
 

Divine Mercy National Conference 2025: At the RDS Friday 
21st Feb 2025 6pm – Sunday 23rd Feb 5pm. Saturday Ticket - 1 Day 
Admission Only - €35.00.  Entrance fee will be collected before 
departure.  A coach will depart from the Magnet Cinema, Dundalk, 
for the conference Saturday, February 22. All enquiries to Laurena 
0851833110. 
 

Parish Accounts – Year Ending March 2024 
Copies of a summary of the parish accounts for the year ended 31st 
March 2024 are available at the back of the churches this weekend. 
Sharing this summary is to help be transparent with the income and 
expenditure of parish monies, especially given that the main source 
of income for the parish is your contributions. It is planned that 
publishing the accounts in this way will happen each year. Please 
do read the accounts in conjunction with the notes that accompany 
them. If you have any queries or feedback, please do not hesitate 
to contact me. The summary of accounts are for private circulation 
to parishioners only and are not to be further published in paper 
form or online or in any other way. Fr. Damien 

Floor in Dromin Church 
As the church in Dromin is a 
protected building, application 
has been made to the local council 
to proceed with repairing the 
damaged floor there. That 
application has been successful, 
and it is hoped that the repair 
works will begin very shortly. Parts 
of the church will be sealed off, 
and it is hoped the church can 
remain open during these works. 


